
Max Bliss
I am in strong support of the draft rule change. As the report notes, warming stream temperatures
have many downstream effects that impact citizens livelihoods. Forestry firms should be made to
internalize these costs to their profit structure, rather than passing these costs off to the general
public in the form of negative health effects and environmental degradation.


